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Board Memo 

                      
DATE:  4/5/2022 
 
AGENDA ITEM DETAILS: 

School/Department  
Student Services 

Product Vendor or Grant Issuer 
N/A 
Product or Grant Name 
N/A 
Date/Term (Beginning and End Dates/Year) 
March 31, 2022 

 
APPLICABLE BOARD POLICY:   
Click or tap here to enter text. 

 

DESCRIBE USE OF CONTRACT/PURCHASE/AGREEMENT 
N/A 
 
FUNDING FOR PURCHASES AND OTHER REQUESTS: 

Total Cost 
N/A 
Funding Source 
N/A 

     *If more than one funding source, list below along with amount or percent for each source 
N/A 

 
IF THIS IS A GRANT, ENTER AMOUNT TO BE AWARDED: 
N/A 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
    Request for Emergency Day for Kelly ES 
 
On Thursday morning, March 31, 2022, Kelly Elementary School was without electrical power. After 
consultation by school district staff with personnel from Duke Energy, it was discovered that the storm that 
had occurred overnight had damaged power lines because of extremely high winds associated with the storm.  
The damage from the storm to electrical lines in the area of Kelly Elementary School resulted in the electrical 
outage to the school.  
 
In accordance with KRS 158.070 and 702 KAR 7:140, a request for an Emergency Day on March 31, 2022, for 
Kelly Elementary School, must be submitted to the Commissioner of Education for consideration.  This request 



 

 

must be supported by a Boone County Board of Education Order.  If granted by the Commissioner, Kelly 
Elementary School will not be required to make up the day during the current school year.  A letter from the 
Superintendent will be forwarded to the Commissioner along with the Board of Education Order. 
 
I am recommending approval of the March 31, 2022, Emergency Day for Kelly Elementary School.  
 
 
CONTACT PERSON: (submitter) 
Mike Ford, Director of Pupil Personnel 
 
 
 
 


